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From: Traffic Engineering

Subject: FW: Eliminating the Delineators at El Camino and Esplanade

From:   

Sent: Sunday, March 17, 2024 3:29 PM 

To: Traffic Engineering <trafficengineering@san-clemente.org>; Cabral, Victor <CabralV@san-clemente.org>; Duncan, Chris 

<DuncanC@san-clemente.org>; Enmeier, Mark <EnmeierM@san-clemente.org>; Knoblock, Steve <KnoblockS@san-

clemente.org>; Loeffler, Rick <LoefflerR@san-clemente.org>; Zach Gilmer < > 

Subject: Eliminating the Delineators at El Camino and Esplanade 

 

We wanted to send you a couple of pictures that show how dangerous it is to turn onto El Camino Real from Avenida 

Santiago.  There is no line-of-sight to see oncoming traffic.  The city should really install a traffic light or prohibit parking along El 

Camino.   
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Sent from my iPhone 




